
From: Brian Little   
Sent: January-05-15 7:53 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Board file number EB-2014-0300 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, 
 
As you can see by the attached correspondence, It appears that Windlectric 
did not list the Environmental Compliance Approval required for the cement 
batching plan required to construct the cable vaults for the High voltage 
line.  One more reason that we should be allowed an oral hearing and that the 
application should be denied. 
 
Regards, 
 
Brian Little 
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